Making a Difference: Our Team Joins the Community Litter Pick

Last week, members of our team at Holcim swapped their keyboard and diggers for
gloves and bin bags as they took part in a community litter pick — and the results were
inspiring.

Organised as part of our ongoing commitment to corporate social responsibility and
environmental stewardship, the initiative saw 6 employees from across departments
come together to help clean up our local area. Over the course of the day, our
volunteers collected dozens of bags of litter from the corner just after the entrance to
the quarry, to the bridge near the weir at Coningsby and back.

The effort was more than just a clean-up — it was a chance to connect with the
community, work as a team outside the office, and take tangible action toward a
cleaner, greener environment.

“It's easy to forget how much of an impact a few hours of volunteering can make,” said
Jack Boulter one of the participants. “It was rewarding to see the immediate difference
we made — and to do it alongside colleagues” said Peter Clayton.

The litter pick is just one part of our broader mission to support sustainability and local
engagement. Whether it’s through volunteering, fundraising, or partnering with local
initiatives, we believe businesses can and should play a role in building better
communities.

A big thank-you to all who took part — your efforts truly made a difference!

Statement from Scott Oyitch at Aggregate Industries.




